Restrooms at E1l Dorado Beach
to be installed

Melnikov Construction of Carmichael will begin Aug. 6 to build
the restrooms at the El Dorado Beach Boat Ramp Parking lot.

Parking and access for the boat ramp and the Lakeview Commons
site will be impacted. The ramp will be open for launches, as
the construction will only take a portion of the access. The
parking lot however, will have portions fenced off.

Any questions related to the project should be directed to Jim
Marino (530) 542.6027.
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